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Jeff & I have some big news … 

 

THE TEDDY BEAR SHOP  

is on the move! 
After almost 29 years in the City we are making a S ea Change! 

 

Our new address is: 

SHOP 4/59-63 SEAMPHORE ROAD, SEMAPHORE  

(next door to the Odeon Cinemas) 

 

Opening date: 

1st JUNE 2020 10am-5pm 

 

Our contact details will remain the same! 

Phone: (08) 8232 5855  
Facebook: The Teddy Bear Shop – Adelaide 

Website: www.theteddybearshop.net.au 
Email: teddies@bigpond.net.au  

 

We are excited, along with all the furry friends to  start 
this new adventure! 

Nothing but the address will change. 

 Myself, Briony & Jess will still be there, along w ith 
Jeff in the background.  

 

 

We look forward to seeing you at our new address!!!  


